
EAST WINDSOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Board Policy Review Sub-Committee Special Meeting – February 1, 2023 

Room N4, East Windsor High School 
76 South Main Street, East Windsor, CT  06088 

 

Dr. P. Tudryn called the meeting to order at 6:04 p.m.     
                  
Attendance: L. Sinsigallo, F. Neill,  C. Sevarino, H. Spencer, P. Tudryn 
 
The sub-committee: 

•     Reviewed the recent Board approved policy 9321.2- Electronic Board of Education Meetings 
and determined no changes needed to be made to the policy.  The recommendation was 
made to add this policy to a BOE agenda for discussion relating to process/procedure of 
posting and holding BOE meetings 

•     Discussed the Evaluation of Administrators and Administration policy.  It was determined that 
no changes are necessary for the policy to go back to the Board for review.  Further 
discussion with the entire Board is necessary for input of the process for goal setting by the 
Board   

•     Prioritized future agenda items: 
o Board bylaws & 4212.8 
o Transportation of students 
o Finance sub-committee recommendations on policies re: Business Office operations 
o Hat/dress code policy 
o Bullying policy 

•     Determined that BPR will start a review of all current policies starting with bylaws  

On a motion by F. Neill, 2nd by C. Sevarino, the Board voted to adjourn the meeting at 7:00 p.m.  

The vote was unanimous. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Patrick Tudryn, Ed. D, Superintendent/Sub-Committee Member 
 
 


